Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on November 6, 2023 at 3:16 p.m.

From: Lisa Foust

To: Ectory R. Lawless

Subject: FW: Docket No. 23-00038 American Dark Fiber, LLC Application to Resell Telecommunications Services in
Tennessee

Date: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 1:55:17 PM

Importance: High

Tory,

Can you add this email to Docket No. 23-000387 This one was received after the one you have in the
docket file from yesterday.

Thanks,
Lisa Foust
Utilities Division

From: Karen Wells ADF <karen@americandarkfiber.com>

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 3:16 PM

To: Lisa Foust <Lisa.Foust@tn.gov>

Cc: Laura Garfinkel <Laura.Garfinkel@claconnect.com>; Ectory R. Lawless
<Ectory.R.Lawless@tn.gov>; Aaron Conklin <Aaron.Conklin@tn.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Docket No. 23-00038 American Dark Fiber, LLC Application to Resell
Telecommunications Services in Tennessee

Importance: High

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Hi Lisa,

If you have not sent the original incorrect bond back to me yet, could you please send to our surety
company? Their address is below:

Attn: Debbie Clayton

Client Executive, Team Lead - Bonds
Marsh McLennan Agency

8605 E. Raintree Drive, Suite 200
Scottsdale, AZ 85260

They are working on getting a new bond which | should have by Wednesday.
Thank you,
Karen Wells

Controller
American Dark Fiber, LLC


mailto:Lisa.Foust@tn.gov
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(951) 775-8837

From: Lisa Foust <Lisa.Foust@tn.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 9:58 AM

To: Karen Wells ADF <karen@americandarkfiber.com>

Cc: Laura Garfinkel <Laura.Garfinkel@claconnect.com>; Ectory R. Lawless
<Ectory.R.lawless@tn.gov>; Aaron Conklin <Aaron.Conklin@tn.gov>

Subject: Docket No. 23-00038 American Dark Fiber, LLC Application to Resell Telecommunications
Services in Tennessee

Ms. Wells,

We received the bond you submitted on behalf of American Dark Fiber, LLC. However, the bond is
on our old form, using our previous agency name, Tennessee Regulatory Authority. Our name was
changed to the Tennessee Public Utility Commission in 2017. The new bond and letter of credit
forms are on our website at www.tn.gov/tpuc under FORMS. For you convenience, | have also
attached them to this email.

If you need the original bond issued to our previous agency name returned, please send me the
mailing address to which it should be sent, as well as the name of the person’s attention who should
receive it.

Let me know if | can assist you further.

Thanks,

otiba dfoust

Utilities Division

Tennessee Public Utility Commission
Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg.

502 Deaderick Street, 41 Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
615.770.6886
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